
 

 

 

WE ARE BACK! 

After 9 months off, the 1st Litter Pick of 

this year will be on Sunday 25th July 

10am-12 noon 
 

Please meet outside the Town Hall, 

Broad St at 10.00am 
 

Full Equipment is provided to meet 

Health & Safety Guidelines. Please wear 

suitable footwear. 
 

The Proud of Bungay team look forward 

to welcoming volunteers, old and new! 

 


